
 

  
24th Annual Art Shows 

 
Elementary Art Show 

 
All elementary school teams are invited to submit student artwork for the 24th Annual Elementary Art Show at the 
Community Resource Center (3900 Broadway). The art will be displayed for public viewing from February 23 – 
March 18, 2022. 
 
All elementary schools are encouraged to participate. Although each school is limited to submitting 30 pieces of 
art (due to space limitations), this show is an opportunity for schools to recognize students who have displayed 
their special art talents through hard work and attention to craftsmanship and creativity. Two-dimensional and 
three-dimensional art works will be accepted. 
 
Every student artist will receive a certificate of participation. Additionally, all families/guardians of participating 
student artists will receive an invitation to view the art during the public viewing times. 
 
Entry Instructions and Due Date: 
All student entry forms, and art works are due to the Community Resource Center on February 11, 2022. To enter 
art work for the show, students must work with their teachers to: 

• Attach two copies of the printed, signed entry form to the back of your artwork with removable tape, such 
as masking tape. 

• Prepare the artwork to hang for display before submitting the artwork. Preparation can be as simple as 
backing or framing the artwork with construction paper so that it is stiff. 

• Submit the art work matted or without a mat. Framed artwork cannot be accepted due to size and weight 
restrictions. 

• A student artist’s statement about his/her piece of art may be included. The artist’s statement will be 
displayed with the artwork. 

 
All student entry forms, and art works are due to the Community Resource Center on February 11, 2022.  Please 
deliver or send them to Tami Coffman (425-385-4084) tcoffman@everettsd.org in Secondary Instruction. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Imagine… 
Design… 
Create... 
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